
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

In concert with the provisions of Section 27-105-305, Mississippi 

Code of 1972, as amended, the Warren County Board of 

Supervisors hereby gives notice that it will receive proposals from 

financial institutions in Warren County, Mississippi whose 

accounts are insured by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 

or the Federal Savings and Loan Insurance Corporation for the 

privilege of keeping Warren County funds, or any portion thereof.  

The proposals will be received until 10:00 a.m. Tuesday, January 

3, 2017 at which time the Board of Supervisors will open those 

proposals timely and properly submitted; Proposals shall designate 

the type of security, as authorized by law, which the financial 

institutions propose to give as security for the keeping of County 

funds.  To be considered, financial institutions must meet the 

requirements enumerated in Depositories for Funds of Local 

Government; Sections 27-105-301 through 371, Mississippi Code 

of 1972, as amended.  This, the 5
th

  Day of December 2016. 

 

WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BY:  DONNA F. HARDY, CHANCERY CLERK 

 


